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Notice to all Accredited Bodyshops 

Plastic Repair – April 2024 

Date published: April 30, 2024 

In consultation with the Parts and Technical committee, the Plastic Repair job aid has been published 

on the MPI Partners site. Repairing plastic components has always been, and will continue to be an 

option. This job aid provides general information to allow more consistent application of 

repair/replacement decisions.  

As damage varies with component design and material, shops will need to consider each 

repair/replacement decision based on the specific component. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact MPI Partners.  

 

https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/PoliciesProcedures/RepairProcess.html
mailto:partners@mpi.mb.ca

